WWO stands with lawyers and support 

“Black Flag Week”
The lawyers’ movement completed its first anniversary with a “Black Flag Week” on March 9th, 2008. The movement got extensive support by civil society organizations. The history had examples that only those nations emerged victorious on the world map, which gave sacrifices and struggle for their rights. 

Working Women Organization is part and parcel of the movement for the reinstatement of the deposed judges and the restoration of independent judiciary.  

We extend our solidarity with lawyers and support their “Black Flag Week”. A Black Flag is hoisted at WWO’s office, WWO is also distributing leaflets, pamphlets inscribing the importance of free judiciary and the reinstatement of the judges.

Longlive People Unity!
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